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Memorandum 

To: Shannon Smith 
CC:  
From: Bill Young, MTAS Finance Consultant 
Date: 6/28/2006 
Re: Pegram Wastewater Rates 

Attached is the summary report and related spreadsheets for the Pegram 
sewer study. Thanks for the opportunity to work with you on this very 
important financial matter for the Town of Pegram. MTAS consultants 
will continue to be available to assist the town with any other issues as 
well. 

 


